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DEPARTMENT OF LOCAL GOVERNMENT FINANCE 

TO:  All Interested Parties 
 
FROM:  Barry Wood, Assessment Division Director 
 
DATE: December 29, 2020 
 
RE:  Briljent Continuing Education Registration Process Change 
 
The registration website for your Continuing Education courses through the Department of Local 
Government Finance (“Department”) will be changing in January 2021. The newly designed 
website will still be accessible through the same address: http://www.ind-pace.com. However, all 
information contained on the previous website will be removed and you will be required to 
register for a new account. 
 
To facilitate the change, the current website will be offline beginning January 10, 2021. If you 
have any information on the current site that you would like to view or download before it is 
removed, please log into the website, and retrieve that information prior to January 10, 2021. 
The newly designed website will be accessible beginning on January 15, 2021. You will receive 
further instructions on registering for classes in 2021 using the newly designed site at a future 
time. 
 
Please contact the Registrar at registrations@briljent.com if you have any questions. 
 

Remember: your information currently on http://www.ind-pace.com will be  
unavailable after January 10, 2021. 
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